
Dates for Your Diary
Just a reminder that Feb half term
is W/c 12th Feb with Monday 19th

being an Inset Day for both School 
and Nursery



Over the past few weeks our children have showcased their excellent sporting 
skills at various competitions and opportunities for sport outside of school. 
Mr Tatton has been impressed by the way that the children have conducted 
themselves showing teamwork, determination and resilience. 

Year Six boys took part in The Utilita
Kids Cup at Powerleague and were 
only one point from the final! Mr 
Tatton commended the boys on the 
respect that they showed the other 
teams. 

Year Five and Six girls continued 
with their girls football journey 
following their club in Autumn 
term to take part in a 
competition at Stafford Town 
Football Club. They came third in 
the Excel category. 

Year One and Two girls took part in Wild Cats football 
taster session at Riverside. They all showed determination 
and excellent teamwork. 

“It was great fun, I used what I had 
learnt at girls football club and I got to 
spend time with my friends doing 
something I enjoy.” Dua. 



Community News

• This week we hosted our Grandparents lunches, providing 
grandparents and special people an opportunity to have lunch with 
their grandchildren. All the children showed real pride when 
welcoming their special people into Parkside to share a meal together. 

• We are so proud of Beau who has undergone a big change but with 
confidence and bravery! Beau has had his hair cut to donate to The 
Little Princess Trust charity. Thank you for sharing this act of kindness, 
Beau. 


